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CONSTRUCTION NEWS

The comprehensive 
renovation of Walker 
Middle School is a 
phased project with the 
completion scheduled 
for the end of March 
2012. The School Board 
of Orange County 
approved a $32.1 million 
budget for the project.

“I am thrilled about 
the work taking place 
at Walker Middle 
School,” said School 
Board Member Judge 
“Rick” Roach (District 
3). “The school has a 
very special place in 
my heart and is where 

I began my teaching 
career back in 1972. 
The improvements and 
additions will provide 
the needed facilities to 
serve the needs of our 
students for decades to 
come.”

Construction plans 
include new facilities 
to house classrooms, 
cafeteria, music and 
chorus rooms. Other 
new space includes an 
expanded gymnasium 
locker room and 
coaching facilities. 
Administrative offi ces 
and classrooms 
in an existing two-
story building will be 
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renovated. Upgraded 
classroom technology, 
new energy effi cient air 
conditioning and heating 
system, additional 
parking spaces and 
a newly designed 
vehicular parent drop-
off area are part of the 
campus makeover.

“The renovations and 
improvements at our 
older existing schools 
are an excellent way for 
the district to reinvest 
educational capital in 
established communities 
while meeting current 
and future needs,” said 
Superintendent Ronald 
Blocker.

Rhodes+Brito Architects 
designed the plans 
for the project and 
Walker & Company 
is the construction 
management team 
overseeing the work on 
campus.

“I am confi dent the 
Walker Middle School 
community will be very 
proud of the additions 
and improvements to the 
campus, as we preserve 
the past and build for 
the next generation of 
students,” said Chief 
Facilities Offi cer Bob 
Proie. 
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